
From: PG&E Customer Service [mailto:PGECustomerService@notifications.pge.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 201911:32 AM

To: Denise Brogan <dbrogan@djusd.neb

Sub~ct: PG&E Safety Alert: Planned Public Safety Power Shutoff (Message sent on October 8th}

' ~ Dear Critical ServicQ Provider,~..;._
~..

To protect public safety, PG&E may turn off your power overnight. Power
will remain off until weather conditions improve and it is safe to restore
service. We have been reaching out to customers asking that they

~~ prepare emergency plans and supplies. To view a list of your impacted !,~=,
` locations visit ~ge~s, s.com.

Y

Here is what you need to know: s

` •Power will remain off until weather conditions improve and it is safe
to restore service

• We will continue to keep you updated ~ ;~
In mast cases, we would expect to be able to restore power within 24
to 48 hours after weather has passed

r; •However, depending on weather conditions or if any repairs are
needed, outages (weather event plus restoration time) could last
longer than 48 hours _~~'~

•For planning purposes, we suggest preparing for multiple-day
outages

• If you see a downed power line, assume it is energized and
extremely dangerous and call 911 immediately ''

~~ •Maps of impacted areas are also available for download at t
om/ ~~a v .ntmanR9~~._R P -.~

>.. #;
f ,

For more information visit ~g~s~m or call 1-800-743-5002.

~; "
Thank you,

Y.,

<< , Pacific Gas and Electric Company

`` `~ Message sent at October 8th, 11:32 AM
NOTE: To protect against Spam, some email providers may delay delivery ::.. ,,


